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MINUTES OF JULY 26, 2017
CALLED MEETING


The Quitman County Board of Education met in a Called Session on July 26, 2017, at 5:30 p.m. in the Boardroom of the Administrative Office, 215 Kaigler Road.  Mr. Willie J. Anderson, Chairman, presided.

PRESENT:  Mr. Willie J. Anderson, Chairman; Mr. Billy Shirah, Sr., Vice Chairman; Mr. Jimmy Eleby and Mr. Larry Wilborn; Board members; and Mrs. Victoria Harris, School Superintendent.

ABSENT:  Mrs. Christi Green.

CALL TO ORDER AND OPENING CEREMONY

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Anderson with a moment of silence followed by the Pledge.  

AGENDA APPROVAL

The Superintendent recommended approval of the agenda as printed.  On a motion by Mr. Shirah and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

PERSONNEL (EXECUTIVE SESSION)

The Superintendent recommended entering executive session for the purpose of discussing personnel.  On a motion by Mr. Wilborn and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

On a motion by Mr. Shirah and a second by Mr. Wilborn, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to resume regular session.  The motion passed.  
Chairman Anderson stated that the Board had met in executive session for the purpose of discussing personnel.  No decisions were made and no votes were taken; only discussion took place.  However, the Superintendent may have some recommendations resulting from the Executive Session. 

The Superintendent recommended approval of Ms. Susan Lindley as a High School Science Teacher.  On a motion by Mr. Wilborn and a second by Mr. Shirah, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.  

The Superintendent recommended approval of Mr. Clay Jones, Jr. as a Middle School English/Language Arts teacher.  On a motion by Mr. Shirah and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

The Superintendent recommended approval to pay Mrs. Ashley Smith $5,705 of local funds to add to the 21st Century Grant Salary of $44,295.24 (Total Salary - $50,000).  On a motion by Mr. Wilborn and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

The Superintendent recommended approval of Ms. Twanda Banks as the Data Entry Clerk for the 21st Century Program with a salary of $8,425 (This funding is included in the Grant).  On a motion by Mr. Wilborn and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

The Superintendent recommended Ms. Joann Dunsmore as the Head Varsity Softball Coach for the 2017-2018 School Year.  On a motion by Mr. Wilborn and a second by Mr. Eleby, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to accept the Superintendent’s recommendation.  The motion passed.

ADJOURNMENT

With there being no other business to discuss, on a motion by Mr. Shirah and a second by Mr. Wilborn, the Board voted unanimously (4, 0), to adjourn.
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